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06th January 2023 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back for the Spring Term! I always like saying Spring 

Term at this time of year – it makes me feel that the darkness will soon lift and the lighter 

evenings and mornings are not too far away now! 

The holidays were filled with excitement about the crowdfunder!!! As I write this, the total is 

£40,240!!! This is an incredible achievement and I cannot thank you all enough! Let’s keep 

sharing it and see if we can get to £50,000. 

On Tuesday evening Friends of Barn Croft are having a meeting to discuss the fundraising at 

6.15pm until 7.15pm so please do all come along. They are also having a Coffee Morning on 

Tuesday morning at 9am. Everyone is welcome! 

I also sent a letter this week about the evening workshops we are holding on Tuesday 24th 

January 6.30-8.30pm with the Met Police on Safeguarding. Please come along – let the office 

know you are coming and whether you need a crèche place for your children. 

A couple of reminders – parents are not allowed to come into the school car park to drop 

children off in the morning (unless it has been agreed with myself). This is a Health & Safety 

issue because essentially this is a road.  

Please could you make sure that your child wears footwear that is suitable for PE on the day 

they have this. It is not safe for them to be doing PE in boots. Trainers are best and they can 

change their shoes on these days if they bring them into school in a bag. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Best wishes 

Tracey Griffiths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 
 

10th January 

FOB Coffee Morning 

9am- everyone invited 

 
10th January 

FOBC Meeting 

6:15pm-7:15pm- 

everyone invited 

 
24th January 

Met Police Workshop 

6:30pm-8:30pm – 

everyone invited 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
20th February 

Children return to School 

 
31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Hot choc Friday 
this week, will 

commence back next 
week! 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Great start to the Term 

          

Reception – Rickie & Zoe 

Year 1 – Annie & Gurnav     

Year 2 – Ezra & Roxy         

Year 3 – Loni & Otis     

Year 4 – Josephine & Schane-Jae        

Year 5 – Jay & Lucia 

Year 6 – George & Mesut 

      

      

 

 
 

  

BeeZee bodies will be 
here on Tues 10th Jan 

from 8.40am if any 
parents would like to 
see them they will be 
outside Main Office. 

 

Club letters will be given 
out next week – please 
keep an eye out! KS2 
children will choose 

their own club in school 
after discussing with 

their parents 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


